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Brief report on lecture program on 03.12.2021 

 

Lecture programme was held on 03.12.2021 at Dakhin Beltola High school organised by department of 

history, Beltola College. Dr.Anjali Patowary, Associate professor, Department of History and Dr.Pulak 

Talukdar, assistant Professor , Department of physics ,S.B.Deorah College, Guwahati graced the 

programme as resource person. 

Dr.Anjali Patowary delivered lecture on the topic: The importance of studying History to the gathering. 

The student were encourage to create interest in learning and studying history, which is an dynamic subject 

as well as   Altogether 60 nos of students along with faculty members from college and schools attended 

the program. 
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